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OSHA’s Proposed Rule Would Allow Union Representatives Access to Worksites

In the latest episode of Workplace Rules, Dana Svendsen and Alex Pratt discuss a proposed Occupational Safety
and Health Administration (OSHA) rule. This potential new rule would give a designated union representative
right to accompany an OSHA inspector onto an employer worksite. Dana and Alex address the possible
implications for employees and what compliance might mean for them.
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